Dear Editor,
My name is Raluca Pop, I am lecturer at the University of Medicine and Pharmacy "Victor Babes" Timisoara, Romania. I am writing you in order to submit our manuscript entitled 
"Theoretical determination of the electrode potential of cyanidin in aqueous solution" (authors: Mihaiela Andoni, Mihai Medeleanu, Mariana Ştefănuţ, Adina Căta, Ioana Ienaşcu, Raluca Pop)  for consideration to publication in Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society.
The paper deals with the computation of the electrode potential of cyanidin in aqueous solution, using the methods of computational chemistry. The paper describes original work and is not under consideration by any other journal. 

The proposed reviewers are the following:

Professor  Dr. Mircea V. Diudea, Faculty of Chemistry and Chemical Engineering, Babes-Bolyai University, 400028 Cluj, Romania (diudea@gmail.com)
Dr.  Beata Szefler, Department of Physical Chemistry, Collegium Medicum, Nicolaus Copernicus University,Kurpińskiego 5, 85-950, Bydgoszcz, Poland (beatas@cm.umk.pl) 

Thank you and we are looking forward for your answer.

Best regards,

Raluca Pop, PhD

University of Medicine and Pharmacy “Victor Babes” Timisoara

